
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

Explorers 

Maths 

We will start this half term focusing on 

multiplication and division, counting in 

2’s, 10’s and 5’s and then sharing by 

making equal groups. We will then focus 

on fractions looking at finding half of 

quantities and shapes and then finding a 

quarter of quantities and shapes. We 

will also be moving beyond numbers to 

50 by going up to 100. 

RE 

In R.E we will be learning about 

Judaism and the importance of 

Shabbat. We will be comparing this 

to the importance and routine 

attached to days of the week and 

will also compare and contrast with 

our previous knowledge of 

Christianity.  

PSHE 

PSHE will focus on ‘Healthy 

Me’ and ‘Being My Best’. This 

topic will look at a healthy 

diet, germs and keeping 

ourselves safe. 

History/Geography 

Over the next half term our 

topic will be ‘Explorers’. We 

will be focusing on the lives 

of significant individuals 

from the past and their 

national/international 

contributions.  

 

Science 

In Science we will be looking at 

plants and observing changes over 

time by planting our own beans and 

keeping a bean diary. We will also 

look at seasonal changes, thinking 

about the weather, temperature and 

observing this for ourselves. 

                    English 

We will start this term by sharing the story of 

Rainbow fish and look at setting descriptions 

and re telling the story. We will also look at 

non-fiction writing and make fact files about 

under the sea. We will also look at a wonderful 

film called Bubbles which will lend to creative 

writing and allows opportunities for us to further 

develop our use of conjunctions. Then our last 

story of the half term will be ‘Lost and Found’ 

by Oliver Jeffers and will allow us to write 

narratives about losing and finding.  

 

 

 

 

Art/DT 

In D.T we will be 

focusing on textiles this 

half term. We will learn 

how to join two materials 

together by weaving and 

will look at measuring, 

marking out and 

shaping. 

 

Computing 

In Computing we will be 

exploring data and 

information and looking 

at ways in which we can 

sort and group data. This 

will involve labelling, 

sorting, counting and 

describing objects and 

looking at similar 

features for sorting.  

 

 

PE 

This half term our P.E lessons 

will move to Tuesdays and 

Fridays and we will focus on 

further developing those key 

skills that we have been 

learning throughout the year. 

We will also move onto striking 

and fielding skills. 

Music 

In Music we will continue to build 

on the vocabulary and skills that 

we have previously learnt and we 

will be having fun with 

improvisation. We will look at 

songs that we can sing during the 

day that go with our day to day 

activities such as getting dressed 

and brushing our teeth.  

 


